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To Dr. Jacobs from Dr. Flick.

Philade lphia,
Feb. 6, 1904,

My dear Dr., Jacobs:

Your letter of lst inst, with enclosure to hand, I shall
be very glad to serve on the committee which has been appointed “to consider
the condition existing with regard to the proposed Tuberculosis Congress and
other National Antituberculosis Associations in the United States, also to
consider the formation of a National Committee to represent this country at the
International Congress at Paris™, and I shall endeavor to be present at the
meeting arranged for in New York on February 87th. Kindly inform me where
the meeting is to be held and at what hour,

With best wishes, I remain
Yours truly,

Lawrence F, Flick,



